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Nominate someone today for the MidCoast Council 
Australia Day Awards. 

Do you know someone who deserves recognition for 
an outstanding achievement or who contributes to the 
advancement and well-being of our region? If so, we’d 
love to hear from you.

Award categories for the MidCoast Council Manning 
Region are:

•	 Citizen of the Year - for persons aged 25 years and 
over

•	 Young Citizen of the Year - for persons under 25 
years of age

•	 Community Event of the Year - open to all events 
held in the Manning area during 2017

•	 Ken McDonald Memorial Sportstar of the Year - 
open to all ages

Nomination forms and guidelines are available on our 
website. 
Hurry nominations close Friday 5 January.

We’re seeking suitably qualified persons to fill the 
roles of:
•	 Environmental Project Officer
•	 Development Planner  
For more information and to apply, visit our website.

Essential services - holiday period

Australia Day awards

MidCoast Council will maintain essential services 
over the Christmas holiday period, including all waste 
collection services. Please place your bins out the night 
before your collection date.  All other Council services 
will have reduced opening hours, until 8.30am Tuesday 
2 January. 
You can view opening hours for all offices, libraries, 
visitor information centres and more on our website.

We are seeking community feedback on the following:
•	 Nominated integrated development proposal 

471/2017/DA - 73 lot subdivision - 269 Oakvale 
Road, Cundletown 

•	 Development proposal DA258/2018 - Additions 
to Sawmill - 2456 The Bucketts Way, Booral

•	 Development proposal DA229/2018 - demolition 
and development of 52 residential units across 12 
storeys - 5-9 Reserve Road, Forster

•	 Planning proposal - amendment to the Great 
Lakes Local Environmental Plan 2014 - Liveable 
Housing

Visit our website for further information.

Have your say

Don’t spray in the middle of the day! That’s the 
message from our colleagues in our Water Services 
Division. To conserve water over the summer, limit your 
outdoor water use to before 9am and after 4pm.
For more details visit www.midcoastwater.com.au.

Help us out this summer


